
The justice of the teachers’ position seems to be 
established by the facts and statements made in this report. 
As it is a matter effecting pensioners and present teachers, 
it is also a matter of concern to the Protestant Committee of 
the Council of Education*

For that reason, this report is being presented to 
you in the hope that you will become acquainted with the 
difficulties of the Pension Fund and give your benevolent support 
to the teachers* requests for financial stability of the Fund 
and the removal of inequalities.

Respectfully submitted,
■

SINCLAIR LAIRD.I

Pension Commissioner.

Macdonald College, Q,ue.,
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